
 
 

Erasmus+ International Credit Mobility (KA107) 
and 

Project for Extra European Internship (PEEI) 
 

Wednesday, October 9, 2019 

Address of the event:  
“Centro Conferenze Ospedale San Pio” 

Via Pacevecchia, 53, 82100 Benevento BN 
 

AGENDA 

TIME TOPIC PRESENTER 

11.30 – 12.00 Meeting at “Centro Conferenze 

Ospedale San Pio” 

Welcome Addresses 

Dr. Mario Nicola Vittorio Ferrante, General Manager Hospital “San Pio” 

Dr. Francesco Antonio Cappetta, Prefect of Benevento 

Prof. Gerardo Canfora, Delegate of the Rector of University of Sannio 
                                         for Research Activities 

S.E. Mons. Felice Accrocca, Archbishop Archdiocese of Benevento 

Dr. Giovanni Iannello, President of the Doctors' Order  
                                        Province of Benevento 

12.00 – 12.30 Perspectives for the development 

of cooperation between Italy and 
Uzbekistan  

Prof. Gerardo Canfora, Delegate of the Rector of University of Sannio  

                                          for Research Activities 

Prof. Biagio Simonetti, Delegate of the Rector of University of Sannio 
                                         for International Activities 

Dr. Prof. Igor Vickhrov, Tashkent Pediatric Medical Institute - TPMI 

Dr. Prof. Davron Muminovr, Tashkent Pediatric Medical Institute - TPMI 

Dr. Giovanni Di Santo, Health Director of Management of San Pio Hospital 

Dr. Oreste Florenzano, Administrative Director of Management 

                                         of San Pio Hospital 

Prof. Francesco Lamonaca, Scientific Coordinator of the PEEI Project, 
                                          University of Sannio 
 

12.30 – 13.00 Signature of the Project among: 

1. Università del Sannio 

2. AO San Pio 

3. Tashkent Pediatric Medical 

Institute 

4. Tashkent University of 
Information Technology 

5. Archdiocese of Benevento 

Prof. Filippo de Rossi, Rector of University of Sannio 

Dr. Mario Nicola Vittorio Ferrante, General Manager Hospital “San Pio” 

Dr. IgorVickhrov, TPMI Delegate for Internationalization 

S.E. Mons Felice Accrocca, Archbishop of Archdiocese of Benevento 

 

Lunch Buffet  at “San Pio Hospital” 
 

14.00 –17.30 Visit to Hospital “San Pio” 
departments:  

 U.O.S.D. Rehabilitation, 

 U.O.C. Gynecology and 

Obstetrics, 
 U.O.C. Neonatology and TIN 

 U.O.C. Pediatrics 

 U.O.C. Dermatology 

Dr. Giovanni Di Santo, Health Director of San Pio Hospital 

Dott. Pasquale Di Guida, Medical Director "G. Rummo" di Benevento, 

Dott. Luigi Di Lorenzo, Director of U.O.S.D. Rehabilitation, 

Dott. Gennaro Trezza, Director of U.O.C. Gynecology and Obstetrics, 

Dott. Francesco Cocca, Director of U.O.C. Neonatology and TIN  

Dott. Roberto Della Casa, Director of U.O.C. Pediatrics 

Dott. Francesco Cusano, Director of U.O.C. Dermatology 

 


